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April 30, 2019 
 
 
Shanta Skadahl 
1801 Rutledge Street  
Madison, WI 53704 
 
 
Dear Ms. Skadahl, 
 
Thank you for your email to the Wisconsin Group Insurance Board regarding your 
mother’s dental insurance. 
 
Due to state and federal laws Employee Trust Funds (ETF) is unable to share any 
information about your mother’s dental or health insurance with you without having an 
Authorization to Disclose Medical Information form or a Medical Power of Attorney form 
on file.  
 
I have enclosed an Authorization to Disclose Medical Information form for your mother 
to fill out and send to ETF. This form can also be found on ETF’s website at etf.wi.gov  
 
Once ETF receives this form from your mother, we will be able to discuss her health 
and dental insurance with you and answer any questions you have.  
 
 
Sincerely,  
 
 
 
Tricia Sieg 
Program Manager 
Office of Strategic Health Policy  
Wisconsin Department of Employee Trust Funds 
 
Enclosure 
 
 
 
 

 

 
 

 

STATE OF WISCONSIN 
Department of Employee Trust Funds 

Robert J. Conlin 
SECRETARY 

 

 

Wisconsin Department 
of Employee Trust Funds 
PO Box 7931 
Madison WI 53707-7931 
1-877-533-5020 (toll free) 
Fax 608-267-4549 
etf.wi.gov 
 

http://etf.wi.gov/
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